
 

 

                                 

19th December 2008 
 
 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern 
 
 
 

Having worked with Harry Kras for the past seven years, I have no hesitation in putting him forward 
as one of the foremost family business advisers working in Australia.   
 
Coming from a background as a business owner and a practising accountant, Harry has added his 
own experiences to the extensive learning that he has accumulated while working in the sector.  
 
Family businesses must choose an adviser with whom they have a rapport, and feel confident. 
Harry has a gentle, confident style of assisting and supporting families while they find the best 
solutions for their family in business.  
 
Family Business Australia has contracted Harry to author articles, and co-ordinate the flagship 
Forum Group Program, in which he also plays a valuable role as facilitator of a group.  
 
He has facilitated our national board’s strategy meetings, and lent his wisdom and advice to a 
number of projects, most recently as one of three national judges in FBA’s national awards 
program.   
 
His support of and involvement with the organisation over the past decade has been invaluable.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Philippa Taylor 
Chief Executive Officer 
Family Business Australia  


